

9202 Philadelphia Road Baltimore, MD 21237 **p.** 410.682.4114 **f.** 407.574.2914 **e.** MMO@medical-outreach.com

medical-outreach.com

August 2018

Kelleigh Edmondson RN, MSN, CRNP

David Hurst MD

Tamim Khaliqi *MD*

Joy Joyner RN, MSN, CRNP

Bruce Martin *MD*

Rebecca Pope

Megan Shipper PharmD

Robbie EllisGeneral Director

J. Bradley Edmondson
Executive Director

BAPTIST INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS, INC.

A ministry of Rosedale Baptist Church Dear Praying Friends,

Our busy travel season is in full swing! The Lord continues to bless the ministry of MMO and we are so thankful for the amazing opportunities He has afforded us this summer.

In May, we kicked off our summer with a trip to Fiji with 29 team members. For the first time ever, MMO assisted national Pastor Navi Bola and the people of Liberty Baptist Church as they cared for 2,050 patients. Praise the Lord for 36 souls saved as a result of these efforts.

A highlight of June was our trip to Grand Bassam, Ivory Coast to assist veteran missionary Bob Mach. For some time prior to our team's arrival, the church had been targeting a new area to initiate a Bible study with no success. After a week-long clinic with 1,152 patients and 572 decisions for Christ, the church has found an open door to begin the weekly Bible study. Also special in Ivory Coast was our Public Health Team made up of university students and their professors. This team provided much needed health education to the patients in the clinic.

The end of June found our team of 42 volunteers back in Panama, working alongside missionary Juan Robles and the people of First Baptist Church. MMO has been assisting this ministry for several years and it is encouraging to see the church growing steadily! By the end of the week, we had treated 1,951 patients with over 350 professions of faith.

In July, we headed out to San Jose del Monte, Philippines to assist Pastor Carl Gormley and the people of Calvary Bible Baptist Church. Our team consisted of 38 team members and with the help of over 100 church members, we were able to treat over 4,200 patients with over 1,500 salvations! God accomplishes great things when His people work together for the cause of Christ!

Please be in prayer for our last two trips of the year. This month, MMO will be in Tanzania with missionary Jerry Wyatt. We are anticipating a great week of work with the people of Faith Baptist Church. We are looking forward to finalizing negotiations on a piece of property up the street from the church where we plan to build a clinic!

The last trip of 2018 will be to El Progreso, Honduras to work alongside missionary Matt Goins and the people of Beacon Baptist Church. We are particularly excited about seeing the finishing touches on the Rearick Surgical Center! Our staff has been working





9202 Philadelphia Road Baltimore, MD 21237 **p.** 410.682.4114 **f.** 407.574.2914 **e.** MMO@medical-outreach.com

medical-outreach.com

Kelleigh Edmondson RN, MSN, CRNP tirelessly on inventory and logistics for the shipping container to outfit the clinic. Will you please pray that this goes according to schedule so that the surgical center will be fully operational by January 1?

David Hurst *MD*

Once again, we thank you for your support! We are in awe of what the Lord is doing through MMO and we are so excited that we get to serve in this capacity! Won't you join us on a trip? Check out our 2019 calendar and sign up! Spots are filling up quickly and you won't want to miss out!

Tamim Khaliqi MD

God bless you and your church.

Joy Joyner RN, MSN, CRNP

Serving Alongside,

Bruce Martin MD

(Bradley Edmondson

Rebecca Pope

Bradley Edmondson Executive Director

Megan Shipper PharmD

Medical Missions Outreach Baltimore, MD

A ministry of Rosedale Baptist Church In partnership with Baptist International Missions, Inc.

Robbie Ellis General Director

J. Bradley Edmondson
Executive Director



A ministry of Rosedale Baptist Church







